

Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council Town Hall, Coton Road, Nuneaton Warwickshire CV11 5AA

www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 024 7637 6376

Statement of withdrawal – Nuneaton and Bedworth Town Centres Area Action Plan (AAP)

Following the resolution at a meeting of Council on 14 February 2022, Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council has formally withdrawn the Nuneaton and Bedworth Town Centres Area Action Plan (AAP) pursuant to section 22(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended). The Council is now carrying out all necessary actions under the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning)(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended).

For more information please visit out website at www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk or contact Planning Policy at planning.policy@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk.